GREEN OAKS NEWSLETTER

326 Green Oaks Drive, Columbus, MS, 39705 Phone 328-3879

Drawdown Fundraiser

Our best fundraiser for the last two years has been our \$10,000 drawdown. We have used the proceeds to pay our property taxes the last two years. This year, we already have enough set aside for taxes. We would like to have the drawdown this year with the intent to use the proceeds to purchase a badly needed six gang mower to mow the fairways. Our plan is that each club member will receive a \$100 ticket for the drawdown. Each member can donate \$100 to the club and receive a chance at the \$10,000 if they would like, or they can sell the ticket to someone else. This way, everyone helps raise the money and no assessment is needed.

LOGO Christmas Party

The Ladies of Green Oaks (LOGO) will have their annual Christmas Party Tuesday, December 7th, at 6:00 PM. Ladies are asked to bring one wrapped Christmas ornament not to exceed \$10.00 in cost, to be used to play Dirty Santa. Please also bring a covered dish of your choice. Turkey, dressing, gravy, and cranberry sauce will be provided. Please bring a dish to go along with these items. Husbands are welcome so remember to double your dish in quantity!

New Membership Level

In the November meeting of the Green Oaks Board of Directors, a decision was made to create a new level of membership for Green Oaks Members. Members who use cart sheds will now be Premium Level Members and will pay for their cart shed privileges as a part of this level of membership. This will reduce the amount of sales tax that must be paid since the revenue will be from an enhanced level of membership and not from rental fees.

www.greenoaksgolfcourse.com



Membership Report

We had one member to resign this past month. Chet Meaux resigned from the club.

This brings our current membership level to 122 regular members and 4 junior members. Please encourage everyone you know to consider joining and supporting our club

Clubhouse Renovations Update

There has been a new clubhouse layout idea generated among the members of the committee to renovate the clubhouse to make it more efficient. Members of the committee are Greg Bryant, Sherry Taylor, Joey Persechino, Francine Williams, and Vicki Evans. If you would like to see the new idea, a copy is available in the clubhouse, or you can approach any committee member and they will be glad to show you their ideas and get your input.

New Hours

The new hours for the winter for the Pro Shop are 8:30 AM until 2:00 PM. All clubhouse activities will then move to the lounge from 2:00 PM until the lounge closes.

We are on Facebook as Green Oaks Golf Club